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To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Christer Olsson as an excellent coach in
floorball. Mr. Olsson volunteered his time and expertise to coach the young floorball
players of John Dewey School for Children Outliers for three days in September 2017.

During this time, Mr. Olsson exhibited exceptional coaching skills both on and off the
court. His ability to engage with the young players and create a positive and
motivating environment was truly commendable. He went beyond the role of a
coach by interacting with the players outside of practice sessions, fostering a sense
of camaraderie and mentorship.

Mr. Olsson not only demonstrated proficiency in floorball techniques but also shared
valuable life lessons with the players. His insights into becoming better players in
floorball were seamlessly integrated with advice on developing essential skills for
real-life situations. This holistic approach to coaching left a lasting impact on the
players, contributing not only to their athletic development but also to their personal
growth.

His dedication, enthusiasm, and genuine care for the players were evident
throughout his time with the John Dewey School for Children Outliers. Mr. Olsson’s
coaching style not only improved the players' skills in floorball but also instilled in
them the importance of teamwork, discipline, and perseverance.

In conclusion, | highly recommend Christer Olsson as a coach, confident in his ability
to inspire and develop young talents. His positive influence extends beyond the
sport, making him an asset to any coaching team or program. If you require any
further information or have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

School Principal
John Dewey School for Children




